
2024 FAPAC UNIFORMED 
SERVICES AWARDS

NOMINATIONS ARE NOW OPEN!

The Federal Asian Pacific American 
Council (FAPAC) Uniformed 
Services Awards recognize and 
honor members of the Uniformed 
Services and the commissioned 
corps of the National Ocean and 
Atmospheric Administration.

You can request a nomination form 
from the acting Civil Rights Awards 
Manager and follow instructions 
in ALCOAST 037/24. (Contact 
Information at bottom.) 

All active duty or reserve members 
of the U.S. Coast Guard are eligible 
for consideration.

The performance period is 
Fiscal Year 2023 (October 1, 
2022 - September 30, 2023 or 
Calendar Year 2023 (January 1 - 
December 31, 2023).

Any Coast Guard member can 
nominate a deserving individual!

ABOUT THE AWARD HOW DO I SUBMIT A 
NOMINATION?

WHO CAN BE NOMINATED? WHAT IS THE PERIOD OF 
PERFORMANCE?

WHO CAN NOMINATE?

DEADLINE IS FEBRUARY 19, 2024 5PM
To learn more about the FAPAC 

Uniformed Services Awards, including 
award and nomination criteria, scan the 

QR code.

Point of Contact: Mr. Edward Stoker Edward.A.Stoker@uscg.mil

https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/USDHSCG/bulletins/387262c
mailto:Edward.A.Stoker%40uscg.mil?subject=

